Office of School Board Members August 10, 2001
Board Meeting of August 22, 2001

Dr. Robert B. Ingram, Member

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF RESOLUTION NO. 01-34 OF THE
SCHOOL BOARD OF MIAMI-DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA, TO
IMMEDIATELY BAN THE SALE OF CHOCOLATE PRODUCTS THAT DO
NOT CARRY A “CHILD-FRIENDLY” CHOCOLATE LABEL TO ENSURE
THAT OUR CHILDREN ARE NOT PAYING TO SUPPORT THE
ENSLAVEMENT OF OTHER CHILDREN. ADDITIONALLY, REQUEST

THAT MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS OFFER SUPPORT FOR
HOUSE BILL 291115

Details of this agenda item will be submitted prior to the school Board meeting.
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